
 
 

17/05/2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We have now entered exam season and I wanted to thank you for your continued support for our students at 
a stressful time.  
 
Exam support: 
As always, mentors and the College Leadership Team are here to support your child through the coming 
weeks. We want to also reassure you that learning and targeted bespoke revision will continue right up to 
the exam with their expert teacher. We continue to expect students in lessons so that they can receive this 
support and guidance until their last exam, unless, of course, they are in an exam or warm up session. Prior 
to each examination, there is a warm up session to go through final pointers and to settle any nerves or final 
questions students may have.  
Our quiet study space, the atrium, remains open from 7.45am until 4.15pm Tuesday – Thursday, and from 
7.45am until 3.15pm on Mondays and Fridays (occasionally later depending on the member of staff on duty). 
Extended study continues for students who may benefit from additional revision sessions alongside their 
teacher, and students studying the sciences, Maths, Psychology and Economics are advised to continue to 
use the Uplearn platform.  
Additionally, during the exams, there may be key messages about the exams themselves which we deliver 
during registration, and send out to all students via email. Please encourage your child to check their emails 
regularly.  
If you do have any concerns about your child and their mental well-being, do please get in touch and we will 
endeavor to support with a flexible, bespoke approach.  
 
Becoming an alumni: 
We encourage all students to become a Toot Hill alumni so that we can see where their post-18 pathway 
leads them. We have welcomed a number of our alumni back to college to speak to students about their 
journey following Toot Hill 6th Form College and their stories and experiences are so helpful in shaping 
younger pupils. Moreover, it helps us when getting in touch with students to inform them about certificate 
collection.  
We hope, having ‘dared to know’ over the last 2 years, that they will ‘leave their legacy’ in this way. An email 
has been sent to all pupils with a link to sign up and the QR code they can use to scan and access this form is 
also on this letter below.  
 



 
 
Destinations support: 
If students would like any further advice about their destinations following Toot Hill 6th Form College, they 
are advised to email Mrs Farmer ffarmer@toothillschool.co.uk to book an appointment, or speak with Mr 
Lawrence. This support is ongoing.  
 
Once again, thank you for your continued support to both your child and the college. We wish them the very 
best of luck with their exams.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
C Mordue 
Catherine Mordue 
Head of College 
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